Jane Rasely

From: Heather Wright

Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 4:14 PM
To: Jane Rasely

Subject: FW: Proposed hotel for Winslow Way

From: Charlene Moy <charmoy@aol.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 25, 2019 9:12 AM

To: Heather Wright <hwright@bainbridgewa.gov>
Subject: Proposed hotel for Winslow Way

Dear Heather Wright, | am writing to let you know that this proposed hotel is not something | support in the location
currently under consideration. | have written prior on this subject and attended the public comment meeting held in
June.

| live in the area of this hotel and can tell you that a project of this size and dimension is not in keeping with the
community surrounding the property. In order for the hotel to break even they need at least 92 rooms. This explains the
jump in number of rooms as this project has progressed.

| understand the current zoning is for a 15 room hotel so this far exceeds that.

If you live in this area you know the road is not able to accommodate the amount of increased traffic this project will
bring. The issue of parking has been brought up numerous times and there is still no clear explanation given to the local
residents that this project can handle this issue.

This neighborhood is made up of many homes and we are very quiet from 6 PM until 7 AM Monday through Saturday
with no business activity in the evenings disturbing the residents. We are also free of business activity on Sundays. The
hotel will bring 24/7 noise and activity to our residential life.

While this is a beautiful project and though I’'m not convinced Bainbridge is in need of all this, it definitely is the wrong
location.

Please refer to my previous email sent to Olivia Sontag that outlines the concerns in more detail. It is clear that the
Planning Commissioners heard the resident’s concerns and their denial is well founded. | encourage you to consider all
the input residents have provided and issue a denial of this project.

Thank you for your attention to this message.

Respectfully submitted,
Charlene Moy



